
Marguerite Mclean 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, May 21, 2014 4:07 PM 
Hyma Vedula 

Cc: Dale Mailhot; Lynn Deamer 
Subject: 140000-0T - Request for Destruction of Audit Work Papers - Confidential ON 08293-07 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will destroy confidential DN 08293-07 in Dkt 070000-0T. (Audit Control No. 

06-223-1-1) 

Thank you. 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6824 

From: Hyma Vedula 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 2:51 PM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Cc: Dale Mailhot; Lynn Deamer 
Subject: Request for Destruction of Audit Work Papers - Docket No. 070000-0T; ACN 06-223-1-1; 

Marguerite, 

Please destroy Document No. 08293-07 (Audit work papers for Verizon Florida, Inc. and Affiliates RAF) from Docket No. 
070000-0T. 

Thank you 

:1-fymavathi Yeditla 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Public Utility Analyst I 
Bureau of Auditing 
Hvedula@psc.state. fl. us 
Tel: (850) 413-6477 
Fax:(850) 413-64 78 

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail 
communication may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 

1 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED MAY 21, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 02426-14
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK




